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A.J. BENNETT

GIVING

September 19-22, 2019 

Women Physicians in 
Christ Annual Conference 

in Mobile, Alabama.

Dr. Josephine Glaser will 
be one of the speakers!

Transformed Health Care Professionals, Transforming St. Louis

CMDA STUDENTS - A CAN'T MISS EVENT!  SON CELEBRATION  

5p-8p on Saturday, August 17th

Join students and medical professionals at the beautiful Mercy Conference and Retreat Center, 2039 N. Geyer 
Rd., St. Louis, MO 63131 for a great dinner and fellowship.  Following dinner Dr. Stan Haegert, MD, MPH will 

speak on the topic: Mutant Values - Beliefs That Fuel Burnout.  Free to CMDA member students!

WOMEN PHYSICIANS

JULY 2019

WELL-BEING FOR THE HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONAL 
AUGUST  16-18, 2019.  

SIGN UP NOW AT CMDA.ORG OR CMDASTL.ORG

We are thankful to 
those of you who help 

financially! 

An easy way to give is 
through our website: 

cmdastl.org

CMDA Associate Director

314-308-1746

stlcmda@cmdastl.org

PANAMA MISSIONS JUNE 27-JULY 5 & GHO MEDICAL MISSIONS 
SURVEY TRIP

Dr. Josephine Glaser and A.J. Bennett had a successful mission trip to 
Panama!  It is a beautiful country with beautiful people. The Las Garzas 

Church we connected with is strong but the needs of the region are great.  
We were able to meet with several government officials and the local 

Director of the only area clinic, Zuila Won.  Zuila told us that there are about 
40,000 people to serve in the Region and they have only 2 family physicians, 
one pediatrician that only works 4 hours 5 days a week, two dentists and a 

big need for optometry care. 
Medications are very expensive and hard to come by.

Everyone we talked to expressed what a blessing it would be to have a 
medical mission team come serve in the Las Garzas, Panama region.  
Please let us know if you would be interested in being a part of a 2020 

medical missions team and be in prayer for God to make a way!
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